
 

 

 

                     

 

A Message From Governor Cuomo: 

 

“Amid the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, Governor Andrew M. Cuomo today 
announced he will issue an Executive Order requiring all people in New York 
to wear a mask or a face covering when out in public and in situations where 
social distancing cannot be maintained.  The Executive Order will go into 
effect on Friday, April 17th”. 

Consumers Federal Credit Union is determined to do our part in flattening the 
curve.  Therefore, beginning April 17, 2020, the credit union will not allow 
anyone from the public to enter the branch without wearing a mask or a face 
covering.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the credit union at 
718-266-2204 or you can email us at customerservice@consumersfcu.org 
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